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The NSW Government is investing in the planning and development of 
the upgrade to reduce congestion and improve safety in Bankstown. 

Roads and Maritime Services is continuing to plan the 
potential upgrade of a 2.2 kilometre section of Stacey Street 
and the Hume Highway, Bankstown. The proposed 
upgrade will involve widening Stacey Street to create 
a divided six lane road. Key intersections will also be 
upgraded and new shared pathways will be developed. 

Investigation work
Over the last few months, we have been looking at 
ground conditions, utilities and drainage along the 
corridor to help us to develop a proposed design 

for the upgrade. These investigations have revealed 
additional factors we need to confirm before our plans 
can be finalised so we need to extend the duration of 
our work in the area. 

Our work will continue for an additional 20 day shifts and 
20 night shifts between Monday, 26 August and Friday 
1 November, weather permitting. Our work hours will be 
between 7am and 5:30pm Monday to Friday. Our night 
work hours will be between 9pm and 5am Sunday to 
Thursday. We will not work on public holidays.

How will the work affect you?
Our work may be noisy at times but we will do 
everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by midnight.

We will plan night work to ensure local residents are 
not affected for more than two consecutive nights 
or for more than six nights a month.

We will be directly contacting affected residents 
and businesses over the course of our work. 

The intersection of Stacey Street and the Hume Highway, Bankstown

The expected benefits of the upgrade are:

•	 improved road safety

•	 improved travel times and reliability

•	 reduced congestion

•	 increased capacity

•	 improved pedestrian and cyclist facilities

•	 improved freight movements and efficiency 
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Where are we now and next steps?
The project is in the concept design stage. Our 
investigations are helping us design the new road, 
including where it should be widened, as well as other 
improvements. Once further details on the project are 
known, the community will have the opportunity to ask 
questions and provide feedback on the proposed design.

�If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 849 023.

Contact
For more information on the proposed 
upgrade on Stacey Street and Hume Highway 
in Bankstown, please contact the project team 
at 1800 849 023 or email 
StaceyStreet.BankstownUpgrade@rms.nsw.gov.au

Hume Highway to Stacey Street, Bankstown

Privacy Roads and Maritime Services (“RMS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (“PPIP Act”) which requires that we 
comply with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of delivering this 
project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is 
given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise RMS will only disclose your personal information, without 
your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by RMS at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta 2124 NSW. You have the right to access 
and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect.
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